
 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Grant Acceptance 

DATE:  November 8, 2011 

 

 

The following grant has been awarded to the Tupelo Public School 

District.  At this time, we request that the TPSD Board of Trustees 

acknowledge and accept this grant on behalf of the District. By 

accepting this grant, the Board also authorizes the Finance 

Department to amend the district’s budget to add the grant 

awarded amount to the appropriate budget. 

 

 

TPSD Grant # 1206 

Grant Source: Ms Dept of Education 

Grant Site: School District for K-3 Screener 

Grant Title: K-3 Universal Screener allotment 

Grant Purpose: To provide funding for a prorated portion of the 

cost for the K-3 Universal Screener in Language 

Arts, Reading and Mathematics.($3.25 per child) 

Amount Requested:  $7,569.25 

District Grant Contact: Lea Johnson 

 

 


